DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE

PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE : & WASHINGTON 2§, D.C.

~ June 20, 1963

) Refer to:
W
{V’

Dear Senator Monroney:

This will acknowledge receipt of your referral on May 31, 1963 of a

communication from the tuberculosis patients at the Talihina Indian

Hospital, expressing their opposition to any possible transfer to the
e tuberculosis sanatorium.

Reference is made to the letter to you of June 5, 1963 from Dr. Benjamin
McBrayer, Oklahoma Indian Health Area Director, in which he explained
that the Area staff were conducting a survey to determine the health

needs of the Indians in the Talihina Service Unit, and that discontinuance
of the present services were not being planned.

We do not have anything to add to Dr. McBrayer's letter at this time,
except to emphasize that no change in the present availability of health
services for the patients at Talihine is being anticipated by this
Division.

We appreciate your continuing interest in the Indian health program. The
letter from the Talihina Indian Hospital patients is enclosed.

Sincerely yours,
Carruth J. ;;gneZZ‘M. B
< Assistant /Surgeon General
Chief, Division of Indian Health

Honorable A. S. Mike Monroney
United States Senate
Washington 25, D. C.
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Talihina Indian Hospital

Talihina, Oklahoma

May 24, 1963

Dear Sir,

We the T, B. patients of Talihina Indian Hospital, would like
to wxpress our opinion of the possible closure of our T, B,
department, We would like to say we the patients have voted
down unanimously the fact we may be transferred to fhe State
Hospital. All are veky strongly against it, As expressed by

the undersigned .8, patients. We would appreciate ite ever

so much if this matter was looked into further.
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